HEADQUARTERS OF THE DEPARTMENT COMMANDER
Department Order No. 21 Series 2015-2016

DEPARTMENT OF NEW YORK

SONS OF UNION VETERANS OF THE CIVIL WAR E

Honoring the memory of the Grand Army of the Republic &
The Men from New York who saved the Union from 1861 to 1865.
http://www.suvcw.org/ny/deptny.htm
Raymond W. LeMay III, PCC
10 Knabner Road
Mechanicville, N.Y. 12118
(518) 261-0321 ~ raylemay3(@gmail.com

Department Order No. 21, Series 2015-2016

By the authority vested in me as Commander of the Department of New York,

1.

The 133" Encampment of the Department of New York, Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War
will be held on April 29 - May 1, 2016 at the Crowne Plaza of Suffern-Mahwah. A business
meeting is scheduled for 9:00am on Saturday, April 30th, 2015, which will be conducted under
Robert’s Rules of Order. The business session will follow the Order of Business for Department
Encampments (page 25) in the Ritual and Ceremonies, Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War

Blue Book.

a. The contact information for the hotel is as follows:
The Crowne Plaza of Suffern-Mahwah
3 Executive Boulevard, Suffern, NY
Phone: (845) 357-4800
Fax: (845) 918-1475
http://www.cpsuffernhotel.com

b. It is recommended that you reserve your room early and directly with the hotel using the Special
Code “GAR” for our Group Rate of $120 plus tax. The deadline for the discount rate is April 8,

2016. Online reservations and more details on the encampment is posted at:

http://suvcw.org/ny/encampments/current_encampment/

c. The encampment registration fee has been set at $10.00. Please be sure to submit your
Encampment Registration Form along with your check payable to: “New York Department,
SUVCW?” by mail to: Dept. Treasurer, Jeffrey Albanese, PDC

19 Gregory Dr
Goshen, NY 10924

d. The Allied Orders Campfire will be held Friday, April 29, 2016 at 7:30pm with a program entitled
“The History of the West Point Foundry” presented by The Colonel Augustus Van Horne Ellis
Camp No. 124 on behalf of the SUVCW, Department of New York. The speakers will include
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Trudie A. Grace, curator of the Putnam History Museum and Mark Forlow, Town Historian for

Cold Spring, N.Y, who together co-authored Images of America: West Point Foundry.

e. The Allied Orders Dinner Buffet Banquet hosted by our Sisters the NY Department, Daughters of
Union Veterans of the Civil War (DUVCW) is scheduled for Saturday, April 30th at 7pm in the
Hudson Ballroom. To register for a ticket please complete and send the registration form by April
15th with a check for $45.00 per person payable to the "DUVCW".

Send to: Sister, Lynne Gallaudet Dolan, PDP
8917 Lyman St.
Bellerose Manor, NY 11428.

f. Our sisters of the NY Dept. Auxiliary, SUVCW are compiling the Allied Orders 2016 Memory Book
of the Department Encampment Journal. This is a good opportunity to advertise your camp's
activities, and may also be used to as a way to honor your ancestor’s service or honor a brother or
sister. You, your camp, your family or your business, can help support the creation of this book
through your advertisements and boosters. A Full Page (5 1/2 x 8 1/2) is $40.00, a Half Page (5 1/2
x 4 1/4) is $20.00, a Quarter Page (2 3/4 x 4 1/4) is $10.00, a 1/8 page is $5.00, and a Booster
(Name only) is $1.00. Make your checks payable to "Betty J. Baker PNP, Memorial Book" and
send with advertisement and form no later than April 10th, 2016 to:

Betty J Baker PNP

3191 Cty Rd. 139

Interlaken, NY 14847

Email: bjbaux@rochester.rr.com
Phone: 607-532-4046

g. The 133" NY Department Allied Orders Memorial Service will be hosted by the Colonel Augustus
Van Horne Ellis Camp No.124 on Sunday, May 1* at 9:30 am at the historical Mount Moor African
American Cemetery which is surrounded by The Palisades Center Mall and it parking lots just off
the New York State Thruway Routes 87/287 in West Nyack, New York.

This Order is so ordered on this 15th day of February, 2016 in Fraternity, Charity, & Loyalty,

Raymond W. LeMay III, PCC
Commander, Department of New York, SUVCW

Attest:

Robert L. Pugsley, PDC
Secretary, Department of New York, SUVCW
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